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Beachwood Breeze

     



P.O. Box 17385
Jacksonville, FL  32245
Your Neighborhood Newsletter of People and Events
                         Jan./Feb. 2013
     River Region Human Services (RRHS) Children’s Party
   RRHS hosted a party for the children in the after school program on 12/14/12.  The party included the parents of the children 
   as well as some grandparents.  The employees from the Longshore and Harbor Workers’ Division of the U. S. Department of 
   Labor donated gifts for the after school program such as: board games, art supplies, school supplies and math flash cards.   
   A local churches donated shoes for the children.  The party included covered dishes and was a hugh success.




        Book Shelves Needed by RRHS
    The River Region Human Services is in need of book shelves to use in the center.  The additional  shelving would  be used 
    to organize books the children can read after their homework assignments are finished.  If you have extra shelving to
    donate, please contact  Ms. Diane Brown or Mr. Frank Emanuel at 904/928-1213.





          Civic Assoc. Board Elections
   The officers for 2013 will remain the same as last year:  Lance Litwhiler, President; Peggy Bourne, Vice President; Alice

    Kuhn, Treasurer; and Janis Manners, Secretary.   We are fortunate the officers agreed to serve and contribute their time

    and efforts to the community.




     Spring Yard Sale – April 20, 2013 
     The annual Beachwood Spring Yard Sale will be Saturday, April 20, 2013 from 8:00 a.m.

    until 3:00 p.m..  The neighborhood event will be advertised in the Florida Times Union, 
    Craigs List, Facebook, and posted on the Neighborhood Link for Beachwood.  So, begin 
    gathering  items to sell and make some money.  Feel free to make your own posters for your
    yard. Also, the civic association will set up signs along Beach Blvd. to advertise the event.

                                                                       Summer Camp Registration 
         During the last civic meeting, Mr. Frank Emanuel with RRHS, advised they are accepting registration for the summer camp

         program at the Beachwood Community Center.  The weekly rates vary as they are based on income.  You can call Mr.
         Emanuel or Ms. Diane Brown if you have any questions at 904/928-1213.  

.




                 Financial Assistance with Utility Bills
        RRHS will partner with Northeast FL Communtiy Action Agency to assist families with the cost of their utility 

        bills up to three times per year.  The guidelines to qualify for assistance are income based; age 60 + or families 

        with children ages five years and under.  Appointments for assistance can be made at the community center to 

        gather information for review.

                                                              Curbside Recycling Information
        The recycling guidelines for PAPER;  newspapers, magazines, catalogs, paperback books, telephone books, 

        shredded paper, brown paper bags, fiberboard boxes and corrugated cardboard.  PLASTIC items are: plastic 

        food and beverage containers, plastic bags, styrofoam, detergent bottles, cleaning containers.  CARTON 

        items: milk cartons/creamer, juice boxes, soup and broth and tofu.  GLASS items: glass bottles and jars 

        (green, brown and clear).  METAL items:  metal and aluminum cans, empty aerosol cans, aluminum baking 
        tins and steel food containers.  Lables do not need to be removed.  For more details call 630-city (2489).
       Next Civic Meeting – Tuesday, Feb. 19th at 7:30 pm 

                at Community Center, 11758 Marina Drive (next to basketball courts)
         Remember, if you misplace or need to reference the Beachwood Breeze newsletters, it is uploaded at 

        www.neighborhoodlink.com/Beachwood under the tab Our Info.
                     

  Thank You in advance for making a difference and 

contributing to the Beachwood Civic Association
